INDEPENDENT ANTI-SLAVERY COMMISSIONER -  FREEDOM OF INFORMATION




IASC software


1. Request:

I would like to know what software are being used to manage your estate, particularly relating to the following activities and tasks: 
 
	Activity
	Tasks
	Name of software used 
	Version used
	Managed in-house or outsourced to third parties?

	Space and Facilities Management
	Facilities planning
	
	
	

	
	Resource scheduling
	
	
	

	
	Utilisation and optimisation analytics
	
	
	

	
	Floor plan visualisations
	
	
	

	Maintenance Management
	Proactive maintenance scheduling 
	
	
	

	
	Reactive maintenance scheduling
	
	
	

	
	Work order administration 
	
	
	

	
	Estate strategy planning 
	
	
	

	
	Reporting and disclosures
	
	
	

	Estate Portfolio Management
	Estate strategy planning
	
	
	

	
	Reporting and disclosures
	
	
	

	Sustainability and Energy Management 
	Energy consumption measurement and reporting
	
	
	

	
	Waste management
	
	
	

	
	Carbon emissions tracking
	
	
	

	Capital Project Management 
	Project planning and design 
	
	
	

	
	Cost and resource planning and management
	
	
	

	Financial Planning
	Financial planning & management
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2. Response:

2.1	I am responding to your FIO request to the Independent Anti-Slavery Commission received on 20 September 2021. The Commission does not own or have access to the information you seek. We work on Home Office platforms that are managed and maintained centrally. I suggest you direct your request for information to the Home Office.

.


If you are dissatisfied with this response, you may request an independent internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint within two months to iasc@iasc.independent.gov.uk.  if you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with the response. 

The internal review of the handling of your information request would be reassessed by staff who were not involved in providing you with this response. If you were to remain dissatisfied after an internal review, you would have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the FOIA.
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